

01895 462 394



enquiries@williambyrd.school



Head of School: Ms N Edwards Chief Executive: Mr B Spinks

Thursday 11th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Outdoor play and learning form an important part of our curriculum and it is essential that children are suitably dressed to participate in all weather conditions. Ensuring your child has the correct items will support their comfort, safety, and full involvement in school activities.

As part of our school uniform requirements, we kindly request that all pupils are provided with appropriate outdoor clothing for the autumn and winter months. This includes:

- A pair of named welly boots (to remain in school where possible)
- A waterproof rain coat suitable for daily outdoor use

We also ask that all items are clearly labelled with your child's name to avoid any mix-ups.

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support.

Yours sincerely Ms N Edwards Head of School



